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APD Releases Details of Recent Officer-Involved Shootings  
 

ALBUQUERQUE, N.M. – The Albuquerque Police Department released details today of 
recent officer-involved shootings. 
 

Dec. 24, 2018 – 3400 Prospect NE 

Summary of incident: 

 Officers were dispatched at 10:55 a.m. to reports of multiple shots fired the Motel 

6 at 3400 Prospect NE. Officers were advised a male was actively shooting into 

motel rooms and was walking around with a rifle. The man was later identified as 

Abdias Ucdiel Flores-Corado, 35. 

 Several APD officers arrived within minutes and took up positions to the 

northwest and northeast of the motel. A New Mexico State Police sergeant, who 

was working at the nearby District 5 Office, also arrived on scene. 

 As officers arrived, they heard intermittent gunfire coming from the motel. 

 Officers on the northeast side of the motel observed the shooter on the second 

story point the rifle at officers to the northwest. Officers fired at the man with the 

rifle, striking him. He was transported to the hospital where he later succumbed 

to his injuries. 

 Interviews were later conducted by detectives which revealed the male fired his 

rifle at two other individuals at the motel before his confrontation with officers. 

 

Offender: Abdias Ucdiel Flores-Corado, (6/26/1983) 

 Gang affiliations: Westside Locos and New Mexico Syndicate 

 

The officers involved in the shooting were: 

 APD Officer Gregg Toya, who has been with the department since October 

2009. He has not been involved in any prior officer-involved shootings. 

 APD Officer Ana Lujan, who has been with the department since January 2018. 

She has not been involved in any prior officer-involved shootings. 

 APD Officer John Hill, who has been with the department since April 2012. He 

has not been involved in any prior officer-involved shootings. 
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 New Mexico State Police Sgt. Jeremy Vaughan, who has been with NMSP 

since December 2002. He was involved in one prior officer-involved shooting in 

March 2018. 
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